interChange Provider Important Message

Attention: Home Health, Home Care and Waiver Service Providers, Behavioral Health Clinicians, Behavioral Health Clinics, Residential Detoxification Treatment Facilities, Private Residential Treatment Facilities and Methadone Clinics Coronavirus Relief Fund (CRF) Deadline Extension

Dear Eligible Provider:

Last month, you received a letter notifying you that DSS is making Coronavirus Relief Fund (CRF) grant payments available to specified categories of providers that are (1) are enrolled in good standing in the Connecticut Medical Assistance Program (CMAP) and (2) meet all applicable requirements.

The letter stated to draw down CRF grant funds, eligible providers must log into each of their existing CMAP secure Web portal accounts, download the required Notice of CRF Payment Standard Form (Payment Form), sign the form(s) electronically and if applicable download and complete the CRF Payment Cost Report Form and submit to DSS, as soon as possible, but no later than September 4, 2020.

This message is to notify you that the deadline for submission has been extended to September 30, 2020.

Additional details regarding CRF payments, including, if applicable, DSS Standards for CRF Payments, are posted to the DSS Web site at: http://www.ct.gov/dss/crf-grants.

If you have any questions, please contact CRF.CostReports@ct.gov.

The Department of Social Services would like to remind providers that for optimal use of the www.ctdssmap.com Web site, providers should be accessing this site using Internet Explorer. The use of browsers other than Internet Explorer can yield unexpected results or errors.

